





Good of the Order. Commissioner Peden asked if there had been any
follow-up on Mitch Snyder. He asked about a CARES program. Chief Marrs
said he and Chief Aaron Tyerman would be meeting on approximately January
15th.

Chair Elwell said the banquet in January will be somewhat different this year. It
will be more of a networking event rather than a formal gathering as in the past.
The Chiefs wanted more opportunity to meet other people at the banquet.

Adjournment. It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.
Motion carried, 3-0. At 5:27 p.m., after the Board reviewed and approved any
necessary papers and/or vouchers, the meeting was adjourned.

Attachments. Attached to these Minutes are copies of:

the Meeting Notice

the Meeting Agenda

the Attendance Roster

Saturday Seminars Flyer

Save the Date for 2019 WFCA Conference at Tulalip

January 1, 2019 Commissioner Compensation increases to $128
per day or portion thereof with annual limit of $12,288.00.
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